
From: EPA_Grants_Info   
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 4:50 PM 
Subject: Pause EPA Grants 

   

Dear Grant Recipient, 

  

EPA is working diligently to implement President Trump’s Unleashing 
American Energy  Executive Order issued on January 20 in coordination 
with the Office of Management and Budget. The agency has paused all 
funding actions related to the Inflation Reduction Act and the 
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act at this time. EPA is continuing to 
work with OMB as they review processes, policies, and programs, as 
required by the Executive Order. 

  

Thank you. 
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